
  

 FDA FOOD 
CODE 

TRAINING 
Connecticut is adopting the 2017 FDA Food 

Code. BBHD is strongly recommending each 
licensed facility send a representative to 

attend one of the two offered trainings.  It is 
your responsibility to familiarize yourself with 
the code. The below link is a copy of the Code:  

https://www.fda.gov/food/fda-food-
code/food-code-2017 

 

See you there! 

 

 

WHEN: September 10, 2019 9am- 11am  OR   September 12, 2019 1pm-3pm  

WHERE: Bristol Public Library  Meeting Rm 2,  

5 High St. Bristol, CT, 06010 

Please contact the Bristol-Burlington Health District to notify of attendance 
                     (860)584-7682 or bristolburlingtonhealthdistrict@bristolct.gov 

 
 


